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81 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Much Less than Expectations  

 

The EIA reported an 81 Bcf injection of natural gas into storage for the week ending October 8, 
much to the surprise of traders whose expectations average was 92 Bcf.   81 Bcf was less than all 
estimates made before the number was released. Natural gas futures prices, already more than 
20 cents higher for the day, spiked on the release of the report.   Analysts suggested that that 
seasonal outages, strong power burns, and wind generation contributed to the low storage 
injection.  
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